Fire Code Review Committee
December 2, 2009 —

The Fire Code Review Committee met on December 2, 2008 and reviewed the amendments
that have been adopted to the 2003 International Fire Code, Chapter 9 and the process that is
in place to adopt and amend future codes.

The unanimous recommendations of this committee are as follows:

1) The 2003 International Fire Code, Chapter 9 as amended and adopted by
ordinance, was found to be acceptable.

2) Every effort should be made to insure that the adopted building, fire, and
mechanical codes and amendments are 100% compatible between the various
codes. We believe that the best way to achieve this goal would be to have one
standing committee that would oversee the adoption and amendment process for
all codes relating to the new construction and/or remodeling of buildings in Rapid
City.

Committee members: John Herr, Tim Behlings, Bob Brandt, Dave St. Pierre, Gerald Austin,
Lloyd LaCroix, Matt Hamon, Tim Cheever, Tom Jaros.



